
 

Liberia - Ebola
  

Dear brothers and sisters from Europe, 

Please accept our warmest greetings; and may our HP and our Victorious True Parents of Heaven and earth 
and humankind bless all of you abundantly. 

We would like to express our profound thanks and appreciation for your effort to support the Liberian Families 
during this very difficult time of our nation's history when the Ebola virus spread throughout our country and 
kill so many people, the situation became fearful daily and more critical was the food problem, it was at this 
time you came in with so much love and help for our members. 

Words are inadequate to express how grateful we are. We will always pray that HPS and our beloved TPS bless 
you all abundantly.  

We love you all and will never forget the true love you've shown us. We thank you so much. 

Please see below pictures of the distribution done today after Sunday service, of rice bought with the money 
you send to purchase food for the members. 
 
Pamela Moore 
National Leader of Liberia 
 

 


